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REPORTS and PARENT-TEACHER FEEDBACK SESSIONS 

Due to the interruptions COVID 19 has had on student learning the Department of                               

Education has issued guidelines for the Semester 1 reports. There will be a simplified version of the 

school report sent home in Term 3. The report will give feedback on student progress across all of the 

Key Learning Areas. We are all working hard to get a true snapshot of were are students are at in their 

learning journey 

Parent/teacher Feedback/interviews in Term 1 did not occur due to COVID restrictions coming into 

place.  Next week a note will come home inviting parents/carers to book in a time for a Phone or 

Zoom interview to discuss your child's learning during Semester 1.  

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

We have noticed with the return to school and the recent cooler weather that some items of clothing that aren’t 
school uniform are being worn by students. There are also a great many school jackets that have been left around 
the playground and outside classrooms. Please check with your child’s classroom teacher snd lost property at the 
main office  if you are missing any items.  If you require assistance with providing your child with the school uniform 
please contact the school.  Please keep an eye out for our new uniform, stock coming in by the end of  term.  

http://www.countryfeelinguniforms.com.au/ 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Since our return 4 weeks ago it has been fantastic to see the see of faces and smiles here at EPS. 

Classrooms have been buzzing with both teachers and students enthusiastically engaged in                  

learning. The return to school has gone very smoothly and again I would like to thank the school 

community for their support in assisting us by following the guidelines given. 

We ask our community to keep up to date on our social media platforms (Facebook & Class Dojo) 

for updates and ongoing connections between home and school. Thanks again for all your efforts 

and support that makes our school a great place to be apart of. 

CANTEEN 

We are now back to being open 5 days a week for lunch and recess orders from our tasty and healthy menu. 
At this point in time, orders are online ONLY. If you need to register for online ordering, please go to 
www.quickcliq.com.au and follow the links. If you have any issues, please call 1300 116 637. Please note 
when ordering online, you should receive a bounce-back email confirming your order. Cut off time for ordering 
is 9:10am. Orders can be done in advance, just ensure you put in the correct date for each order. 
Unfortunately, we are unable to have our lovely volunteers onsite assisting us at the moment. However, we 
are looking forward to having them return as soon as we are able to. 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO SUPPORT OUR CANTEEN  

SCHOOL GROUNDS - OVAL & BUS BAY UPDATES 

After years of planning and designing our back playground - oval and 
tier areas are almost complete. This has been a school and P&C funded 
project, that will allow our students to have areas that they can utilise. 
This project will support our long term vision for our school. We hope 

to be able to showcase these works to our school sometime in Term 3. 

Our new bus bay has commenced and we are hoping for a completion 
date early Term 3. This will actively support our community safety  

concerns around the busy front of our school. 
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